
From: Robert Loftus  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 10:17 AM 
To: Richard Superfine 
Subject: Chocolates 

 
Hi Richard, 
  
I wanted to inform you that I received a box of chocolates from Collins Engineers, Inc. I have placed 
them around our office for others and the public to enjoy. 

 
 
Robert Loftus | Civil Engineer 3 

CDOT | Engineering 
 


